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We are Safe  -  We Learn  -  We Care  

Dates For Diaries 

Thursday 6 September                   

World Athletics Championships 

Friday 28 September                     

Last day of Term 3  

Monday 15 October                          

Students & Staff Return for Term 4 

Tuesday 23 October                             

Senior Camp—Coffs Harbour  

Friday 26 October                             

Senior Campers Return  

Thursday 22 November                      

Year 12 Formal 

Friday 7 December                         

Presentation Day  

Wednesday 19 December                         

End of Term 4 for Students  

Friday 21 December                                 

End of Term 4 for Staff 

Principal’s Message 

Dear families and friends 

Everyone at HRCS has been extremely busy 

this week preparing for the upcoming Sports 

Carnival and Father’s Day. 

PBL Poles: This week our PBL poles were 

erected in the front garden. Each pole is a 

representation of our PBL core values: We 

care, We learn and We are safe. The poles 

look fabulous and are a wonderful addition 

to our school landscape. Thank you to Garry 

Urquhart for doing such a great job in 

securing the poles! 

Father’s Day Breakfast: This morning 

we recognised and celebrated all the 

wonderful male figures, and women who 

fulfil those male roles in our lives. It was 

lovely to see so many of the important 

people of our lives join us for a delicious 

breakfast. Thank you to Helen and her 

crew of dedicated helpers for organising 

and preparing the morning’s food. We 

would like to wish everyone a great 

Father’s Day on Sunday and hope that 

the day is spent celebrating with loved 

ones. 

New faces: With our friendly General Assistant Bill still unwell, we would like 

to welcome Craig to Hunter River Community School. Craig will be fulfilling 

the GA position until the end of term and we hope he enjoys his time at HRCS. 

World Athletics Championships: Excitement is certainly in the air as we head toward our World 

Athletics Championships next week, which is being held at Maitland Hockey Centre. Each of our 

classes are busily preparing the costumes and the competition for best dressed country heats up. We 

have several local Support Units and Schools for Specific Purposes joining us on the day, and we 

certainly look forward to the friendly rivalry.   

Most of the Assisted Transport drivers have agreed to drop students off, and pick them up from the 

hockey centre (the same as each year). For those that are unable to do this, students will be 

transported to school and then transported over to the event. We would advise that you have a 

conversation with your transport driver about it next Thursday. 

 



Captains Awards:  Today’s Captain’s Award was selected by Jesse and  was awarded to Justin from 

Room 11 for being a responsible student.   

Prefect Awards: Our Prefect’s Award for this week was selected by Nikkie and was given to Jonathon 

from Hub A for great walking.     

House Captain Awards: Today’s House Captain’s Award was selected by Sophie and was awarded to 

Emelia from Hub C for great riding at RDA.     

Entertainment Books: Last chance to get your 

entertainment book!  Books will only be on sale until Monday for $65.00.  Payments can be made per 

cash, cheque, P.O.P.  Please refer to the tear off slip on page 8.  

Town & Country                                  

Heritage Poultry 

Nichols Electrical  Steggles Beresfield Seraphine Fawn & Cub 

Maitland Ready Mix Concrete Heritage Holden 

Maitland  

Corner House                         

Respite  

Terrace Meats Bakers               

Delight  

Koala Glass  Orton Building Achieving Solu-

tions 

Broadmeadow                    

Medical             

Centre 

 

We have been extremely fortunate to receive event sponsorship from several of our local businesses. 

Their generosity ensures that there is minimal costs for all students attending. We would like to 

sincerely thank the following businesses, companies and individuals:   

Hope to see you all on Thursday! 

Mission Week: The students from Maitland Christian School have completed their mission week 

activities at HRCS. They have created some amazing projects that we look forward to showcasing in 

the upcoming weeks. Thank you Maitland Christian School for including us in your program. 

Kiwanis Student of the Month:  Kiwanis are wonderful supporters of our school, and today their 

representative presented the July Student of the Month Medals. Congratulations to Zach from Room 3 

and Koby A from Hub A/B on receiving their recognition medals. We would once again like to sincerely 

thank Kiwanis for their ongoing support. 

I hope everyone has a wonderful week and enjoys time on Sunday with loved ones. 

Kind Regards  -  Tracey  

Father’s Day Breakfast 



Kiwanis Student of 

the Month 

Daffodil Day 

Final total received from our Daffodil Day 

Fundraiser last Friday was $151.00.  Thank 

you to Louise for her coordination.   

Koby Adams Hayley Payne 

Mission Week 
Thank you again to Maitland 

Christian School for their wonderful 

contribution to Hunter River 

Community School during Mission 

Week.  

Congratulations to Koby Adams and Hayley 

Payne who were the recipients of the 

prestigious ‘Kiwanis Student of the Month’ 



Sponsors of our                            

World Athletics                       

Championships 



School Shirts 8-16                                      

$20 each                        

School Shirts SML-3XL                            

$24 each                        

Senior School Shirts 8-16                         

(Yrs 11-12)                                                 

$16 each                        

Senior School Shirts SML-3XL                          

(Yrs 11-12)                                                 

$20 each                        

School jackets   4-16                                  

$23    

School jackets   SML-3XL                    

$27.00 

School Hats                                            

$12.00   

Uniform Shop   

‘Leuca’ Merit Awards 

Charlotte  Mattie  Rick 

Bevan  Jonathon Zach  

   

PBL ‘Principal Leuca Award’ 

Darcy Simon  

Emilia Moya  

Connah Newman 

25 Club 

Congratulations! 

The following outstanding 

students were our recipients of 

our prestigious ‘Leuca’ wrist 

bands.  

Koby  

PBL photos can be viewed on 

the school Facebook page for 

your convenience.  

Zachary  Mattie  

Jonathon 

50 Club 

PBL Awards                            

Term 3                                                 

Week 6 



PBL Awards                            

Term 3                                                 

Week 6 

Class of the  Week                         

Bottom Playground                 

Room 1                                                                

Term 3—Week 6 

Teacher of the Week 

Term 3—Week 6              

Jo from Room 1  

Senior RDA 

A few snaps of some of our 

senior RDA riders.  

World                           

Championships                

Preparations 

Preparations are in full swing for our 

‘World Athletics Championships’ next 

Thursday.  Thank you to Alyssa for her 

wonderful assistance.  Great job Lyss! 



Hub C HUB C have been                         

learning all about                                 

2D shapes this Term.   

Touch boards have                

been used to help                            

each student learn what 

the shape looks like                        

and its properties. 

WELL DONE HUB C! 
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2 D Shapes 






